
C O N N E C T I N G  P E O P L E  T O  J E S U S  A N D  O N E  A N O T H E R ,   
W H I L E  S E R V I N G  G O D  T O G E T H E R

Order of Worship 
 

Worship Leader 
Andrew Chance 
 

O, Worship the King 
 

Welcome 
Nathan Madrid 
 

Prayer 
Paul Kimbrough 
 

Only a Holy God 
I Gave My Life For Thee 
  
Offering 
Matt Morningstar 
 

Because He Lives (Children’s Offering) 
Goodness of God 
 

Matthew 26:47-54 10,000 Angels 
Matthew 26:55-56 Man of Sorrows 
Matthew 27:11-23 How Deep the 
Father’s Love for Us 
Matthew 27:27-54 The Old Rugged 
Cross 
 

Communion  
Matt Morningstar 
  
Holy Ground Medley 

Matthew 28:1-7 
 

Invitation  
Nathan Jorgenson 
 

Shout to the Lord 
 

Shepherd’s Blessing  
Joe Foshe 
……………………………………………………………………… 
Attended Nursery available in Room 106, 
intended for babies in the two year old class 
and younger. This is available during the 
entire worship service. 
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Upcoming Events 

TODAY 

Easter Egg Hunt for ages 0-6th grade  

immediately following worship. Please 
bring a sack or basket to collect eggs.  

April 25 Single Seniors Game Day 1:00 –4:00 

May 24  
Hilltoppers See DAVID at Sight and Sound 
Theatre. Last day to Register is TODAY! 

June 29-
July 2 

VBS This year’s theme is  True North: 
Trusting Jesus in a Wild World.   

FOR GOD SO LOVED THE  WORLD 

THAT HE GAVE HIS ONLY SON, 

THAT WHOEVER BELIEVES IN 

HIM SHALL NOT PERISH BUT 

HAVE ETERNAL LIFE.  

JOHN 3:16  

He is Risen 



Those shut in… 

Prayer List 
Prayer Requests will be printed on this list for up to 3 weeks at a time, unless further updates are 
received by the church office. Requests can be submitted by email through Thursday mornings 
to office@mountcomfort.org. Thanks! 
 

Asher Ethridge, son of Bryan and Crystal Ethridge, left for bootcamp on Tuesday 
the 15th. He will be gone for 6 months for  bootcamp and AIT. Please keep him and 
the family in your prayers.   
 
Lorraine Eubanks Kinzer, mother of Karol Elkins, fell and broke her ankle. She has 
since undergone two surgeries to repair the injury. Please pray for her healing and 
pray for her family as they care for her and her husband, Eddie Kinzer. 
 
Debbie Smith has been battling  cancer for some time. She was recently placed 
into hospice care. Please keep her and Ken in your prayers. 
 
Linda Hebard fell and broke her elbow two weeks ago. Please pray for her comfort 
and healing.  
 

Clarence Wiles underwent a procedure at Washington Regional on Friday, April 4th. 
Please pray for his continued healing.  
 

Sympathy 
We want to extend our sympathy to Amanda Helms and her family in the death of 
her grandfather Charles Edwin (Eddie) Lumsden. He passed away on March 21st. 
Please keep Amanda, Michael, and the boys in your prayers. 
 

Richard West, brother of Peter West, passed away Wednesday, March 26th.  His 
funeral was held at the Roller-Citizens Funeral Home in West Memphis, Arkansas 
on Monday, March 31, 2025.  Please keep the family in your prayers. 

Continue to Remember… 
Becky Tyree 

Mary Batson 
Eddie Kinzer  

Kyle Hunter  

Glen “Pops” Wade 
Lila Campbell 

Lorene Adams  

Jessica Collins 

Kathy Walsh 

Harold Shook 
Wendi Super 

Janet Riegle 

Mary Bruce 
 

 

Joe Conley 

Kathy Hayes 
Libby Laningham 

Jack & Brenda Richardson 

Janice Umberger 

Happy Birthday  
4/20  Cali Coatney 

           Scott Foster 
4/21  Annie Argo 

           Ryker Davis 

4/22  Eva Collins 
           Jim Moran 

4/23  Wendell Beall 

           Perry Richardson 

           Hailey White 
4/24  Amie Coatney 

4/24  Melinda Mahaffey 

4/25  Dana Cooper 
           Benny Stout 

4/26  Jessica Chism 

           Holly Hayes 
           Mark Mahaffey 

           Samantha Scarbrough 

           Carlton Wilcox 

4/24 Huston & Ginnee Givens 

 

Happy Anniversary  



A NOTE FROM THE ELDERS 

For many years our Sunday Morning worship 
Service has traditionally been restricted to a 

duration of 1 hour. There are times when this 

works good for us to offer our God our 
sincere worship and to carry out His 

commands ‘decently and in order’. However, 

there are occasions when we need a little 

extra time for dedications or honoring 
graduates. There are also other occasions 

when we just need more time to convey a 

prayer or communion thought or sermon. So, 
the Elders have decided to extend the 

‘expected’ worship duration from 1 hour to 1 

hour and 15 minutes. While we will not always 
need that amount of time, we want our 

offering of worship to God to be as complete 

as possible.  

“I was glad when they said let us go into the  
House of the Lord.” Psalm 122:1  

Thanks,  

The Elders 
 

BABY BASKET 

Let’s warmly welcome Callum Kase Cooper, 
son of Kasey and Danielle Cooper, Grandson 

of Brett and Robyn Winkle,  with a blessing of 

diapers, wipes, or any other baby goodies 
you’d like to give! You’ll find a basket for him 

in the front lobby.  

 

EASTER EGG HUNT—TODAY!!! 
Sunday, April 20th, immediately following 

worship. 

The hunt is for all kids (birth—6th grade). 
Please bring a sack or basket to collect eggs. 

We will hunt indoors if it is raining.   

 
THANK YOU! 

Thank you all so much for your prayers, calls, 

and cards, after the passing of my son. We 
appreciate it so much. 

-Linda Dotson and Family 

 

HILLTOPPERS 

Sight and Sound Theatre trip to see DAVID 
Saturday, May 24th.  

Visit the table in the lobby, or see Mike and 

Nadine Huddleston for more detail. TODAY, 
April 20th,  is the last day to register and pay.  

 

SEEKING VOLUNTEER 

The Church is looking for a volunteer to take 
charge of the kitchen. This would include 

organization and tracking of supplies. There is 

a budget for this and the office would handle 
placing supply or work orders, so there should 

be no cost to the volunteer. If you are willing 

and able to help, please contact Sarah Argo 
for details.  
 
MT COMFORT SEEKING ACCOUNTANT 

We are looking for a full-time accountant to 

take over the lion’s share of accounting duties 
while Sarah Argo works part-time to help. If 

you’re interested in more information please 

email: finance@mountcomfort.org 
 

As we are reallocating duties within the office, 

going forward please send all accounting 
related questions or requests to: 

accountant@mountcomfort.org 

 
NEW SUNDAY MORNING BIBLE CLASSES 

Families with Littles 

Entering parenthood and how to raise Littles 

in today’s word, facilitated by Hiram Olivio, 
Logan Kiihnl and others. Room 202 

 

The Gospel of Mark  
Beginning March 23rd in Room 209.  Clayton 

Williams facilitating.  

 
New Members Class 

From April 6th—May 11th, Room 205.  We are 

excited to get everyone together for 

fellowship, bible, and growing relationships.  
 

News and Notes 

Thank you for joining the  Mt Comfort Church of Christ in worship today! We’re glad you are here. 



Razorbacks for christ  
 
 
  
 
 

Sunday 
Bible Class 9:00am  

“Seeing Jesus” 
Life Group 5:00pm 

Monday 
Freshman Dinner & Bible 

Study 6:30pm 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

Tuesday 
V-Ball/Ultimate & Devo @ 

Creekside Park 5:00-8:00pm 
Wednesday 

Bible Class at MC 6:30pm 
Thursday 

Girls and Guys Bible Study 
7:00pm 

If you would like to send your 
contribution electronically, 
please scan to be taken to our 
Give+ Portal. 

Sunday, April 13 

Bible Class 252 

Worship 404 

Wednesday, April 16 

Devo & Bible 101 

  

Our Shepherds 
Joe Foshe  479-601-2122 

Huston Givens  479-443-2702 

Mike Huddleston 479-466-0634 

Rick Hudgeons 479-799-6470 

Rich Leonard 479-466-8921 

Mark Mahaffey  479-263-6674 

Allen Morningstar  616-638-1074 

Matt Morningstar 479-790-8428 

Anthony Spencer 479-238-5187 

Kenneth Wilcox 479-422-0673 

Keith Winn 406-591-5163 

To email a shepherd, please send a 

message to 

elders@mountcomfort.org 

Our Ministers 
Nathan Jorgenson - Pulpit Minister 

njorgenson@mountcomfort.org 

Justus Bobo - Campus Minister 

jbobo@razorbacksforchrist.com 

C.J. Grimes - Youth Minister 

cjgrimes@mountcomfort.org 

Matt Wilson - Involvement Minister 

mwilson@mountcomfort.org 

Sara Chance - Children’s Minister 

schance@mountcomfort.org 

Glenda Davis LPC, LMFT - Christian Counselor 

www.mtcomfortcounseling.com 

Office Hours 
Monday - Friday 

8:30am to 2:30pm 

office@mountcomfort.org 

Monday - Friday 

  9:00 am - 1:00 pm 

info@mtcomfortsonshineschool.org 

479-316-4597 
After 

Community Food Pantry 
3281 W Mount Comfort Rd 

Open Wednesdays, 9am - 11am 
Members anytime by appointment 

banford@mountcomfort.org 

Weekly Contribution $31,183.35 

Weekly Budget $20,667.00 

Weekly Average $20,885.09 

Fiscal YTD  $939,828.98 

Mission Sunday $32,769.35 

Last Year Mission $43,287.50 

Weekly Children’s $37.98 

YTD Children’s $2,979.26 


